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DCPIS FIESTA 

Dear parents,  

Dr. Cyrus Poonawalla International School welcomes you to mingle in the festive season with students’ 

joy... So... 

Let's energize ourselves with great excitement, vigour, joy and fun to fill the surrounding with festivity. 

DCPIS always prioritizes students’ and their family members' happiness and well being. Therefore, 

school has come up with DCPIS FIESTA on the occasion of Navratri. It is an open platform to expose our 

students and make them to explore their talent in the areas of culture, scientific aspect of festival and 

social issues.  

We are very sure that our parents will support their wards and school to make this event a GRAND 

SUCCESS.  

DCPIS FIESTA will be celebrated from 19/10/2020 to 23/10/2020. 

 

SHUBH NAVRATRI  

 

Regards  

Principal 


